
 

Ute Water Supply Boil Water Advisory 
Lifted 

 
Impacted customers on S Monona Ave, South of the Town and Country, of the 
Ute Water Supply were notified on 03-21-2024, of a pressure loss in our system 
and were advised to boil their water before using for drinking. We are pleased to 
report that the work has been completed and the bacteria samples were 
satisfactory (contained no bacteria). It is no longer necessary to boil your water 
before use. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.  
 
You may contact Lonnie Carlson or Megan Peitsch at (712) 885-2237, with any 
comments or questions. 
 
This notice is being sent to you by 
the UTE Water Supply. 
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